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Details of your comment

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 

PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution


	Statement 4: Comment on for M Mulcair - NSWR200701/36

The Canterbury District is within tolerance and very close to quota and does not require any changes.

There is no need to transferring Hurlstone Park to the District of Summer Hill as this will not allow use of the Cooks River for much of the western boundary. Furthermore, Hurlstone Park sits under the LGA of Canterbury Bankstown Council (CBC). Disconnecting a whole suburb to the CBC city will confuse residents the identity of Hurlstone Park and contribution to the district.
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